

Loving minds



Hearts — Hands



Weekly Newsletter

Gospel Assembly

100% Attendance

Sunday Mass

Friday 25th September 2020



This week the focus of the Gospel assemblies was generosity. Children listened to the parable of the Vineyard owner and reflected on how his generosity can relate to our lives today. The children were also thought about what acts of generosity they can do this week.



Well done to Year 1 who have had an amazing 100% attendnace this week.

Year 1 will be rewarded with a non-uniform day next Friday 2nd October.

Well Done Year 1.



This Sunday, the 9:30am Mass at St. Catherines will be online and will include 3 Year 4 children reading prayers. To view the Mass, visit https://www.stcatherinesdidsbury.co.uk/. There is also mass at St.

Ambrose church at 10am. Winning classes

٧4

Attendance

Punctuality

Food Waste



Harlow Polly Coby Allia Mariam Raphael Rose Zavn Alfie Josie Issac Caleb Talal Ameila Hamza Sununu Grace Tayah-Rahaan Lucas Ray Daisy Riley Agata Musa Zayah Mia

A = Achievement C = Commitment F = Fffort



Ghyll Head

Would You Rather?

Children would rather



A letter has been sent on School Spider regarding the rescheduled residential trip to Ghyll Head which is now in May for children in Year 5 and Year 6.

You can now book your child's place by paying a £10 deposit. For more details, please visit the School Spider

app.

have an extra finger than an extra toe according to the results of last week's would you rather question. Zayah's reason was that she would be able to grab things better. This week's question is, 'Would you rather be able to jump as far as a kangaroo or hold your breath as long as a whale?'

Loving Our Learning



The Magic toymaker visited Year 1 this week and inspired the children to create their own toys.



Children in Reception have been learning about the sacrament of baptism n RE.

Housepoints	У1	У2	У3	У4	У5	У6
Arrowsmith	Caleb/Gideon	Charlie/Zayn	Joseph	Monae	Bradley	Lukas
Clitheroe	Aryah	Caelan	Aiden	Nifemi	Zaydan	Kelsey
Southworth	Amarah	Nathan	Fatimah	Angel	Niharika	Mia
Ward	Kylo	Aniyah	Agata	Nana	Riley	Eva

This week's winning house is Ward





Covid 19 Symptons

Public Health England have produced a letter for parents which explains when a person requires a coronavirus test and what the symptoms of coronavirus are. These letter can be viewed on the school website and on the school social media pages.

The aim to help prevent children being taken out of school unnecessarily and answer some of the questions parents may have around testing.



If your child has:

a high temperature
a new, continuous cough, or
a loss of, or change in, sense of
smell or taste

This could be a sign of coronavirus

Book a test

If your child has:
a runny nose, is sneezing or
feeling unwell
But they don't have:
a high temperature
a new, continuous cough, or
a loss of, or change in,
sense of smell or taste

These are not normally symptoms of coronavirus

Seek advice from a pharmacy, dial 111 or see your GP